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Proudly presents a FREE WORKSHOP for the Deaf Community


	Date:
	Friday, November 4, 2005

	Time:
	6:00 PM – 9:00 PM

	Location:
	Pima Community College West Campus

2202 West Anklam Rd.

	Room:
	TBA


Even though the ADA has been around for 15 years, there are many who refuse to provide interpreters to deaf people. Many doctors and hospitals continue to refuse to provide interpreters. Many lawyers and courts also refuse to provide interpreters. What are the rights of deaf people who need interpreters for communication? How can deaf people better advocate for communication access?  Come and learn when interpreters must be provided, and how to request that interpreters be provided.  

Do not be second class citizens anymore! Demand equal access!

This workshop will be conducted in ASL only.

Refreshments will be provided.

Any questions?  Please contact Saguaro Interpreting Services:

	Voice/Video Relay: 
	520.797.4759

	Email:
	info@saguarointerpreting.com

	AIM:
	saguaroterp


WHY WON’T THEY PROVIDE INTERPRETERS???


How Can Deaf People Get Interpreters from Doctors, Lawyers & Others?


Presented by Howard Rosenblum, a Deaf attorney from Chicago, Illinois











Saguaro Interpreting Services would like to extend its appreciation to PCC for providing a location for this workshop.


